R8 IR S-C Report (Activities after Lisbon Meeting) (Draft)

Not all the goals of the 2009 R8 IR S-C Plan have been fully achieved, due to difficulties in the management and implementation of the tasks. Better results are expected in 2010 from a more integrated participation of the S-C members and involvement of dedicated volunteers at Section level.

· The IR S-C members have contributed to completing the ICED Initiative planning, IL selection and nomination criteria. topics suggestion, and in the last period to the direct Champion's responsibility.

· Energy Program, led by Ghaleb Dandan, is an Initiative successfully carried out for the last three years and presently with deep involvement from individuals and organizations over the whole R8 geographical area. One important fallout of the Initiative is the R8 Energy Conference (Energycon 2010) to be held in Bahrein. Energy Program is at a stage of independent self-sustaining .

· The focus for the three years ISBIR Program, started in 2007 and led by Ferhan Ozkan, has been aimed to integrate major  Initiative activities and results into IEEE process.

· The IROs' list has been updated and distributed to the concerned members, together with clarifications on the expected tasks of the IROs, who have been alerted to be available for possible cooperation with the Initiative Champions at local level.

· The planned study for evaluating and proposing to IEEE NIC a new R8 Environment Initiative had not been carried out and it has been postponed to 2010 Plan. The purpose is to assess and evaluate the potential of establishing Environment initiative in R8 areas to focus on and develop implementation plans accordingly.

· A motion to establish an R8 Industry Award Program for industry leaders driving their organization to success by in-house developed advanced technologies has been presented, but apparently not formally approved at Lisbon R8 Meeting.

